
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Dear Al Landis, 

 I would like to ask you to support this Senate bill that makes standardized regulations and rules 
for Airbnb‘s. I don’t know if you know, but I have had an Airbnb for the last four years.  

  I would appreciate your support of this bill. If you would like to further discuss this, please contact 
me via email or at 330-340-4843. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Brian Ice 

Brian


